President’s Newsletter — February 19, 2023

Gentlemen,

As our golf course remains closed and looks to be closed till the end of our season, we as Men's Club
Board Members are still making changes to upcoming Tournaments, Monday play and dates on our
2023 Calendar of Events.

We had to make some changes to our upcoming Club Championship, it will now be February 27th (all
flights) Wednesday, March 1st (Championship Flight only) and Monday, March 6 (all flights).

We have a Men's Club General Membership Meeting on Thursday 3/2 at 3 PM and after you will receive
2 tickets for free drinks at the bar. Please show your support by attending this meeting. A lot of hard
work goes into making this Men's Club as great as possible under these difficult circumstances.
Upcoming also is our Member/Member - Member/Guest Tournament on 4/3 and 4/4. Get a head start
and select your partner for this great 2-day event. More to come on this event, there will be some
changes from past years.

We completed our Couples Club Championship earlier this month. Congratulations to John and Toni
Clough 1st Place Gross, and Rob and Suzanne Wheeler and Jim and Joy Ridenour who tied for 1st Place
Net. We did get creative and added an Odd Couples Flight, which allowed more members to play, and
the total for the Tournament was 62 players!

Remember to sign up for the Club Championship.

Club General Membership meeting on 3/2 at 3 PM in the Desert Vista Ballroom.

Member/Member - Member/Guest two days 4/3 and 4/4.

Play well!

Tom Sweet
TLQMLC President



